
 

 

 
 

Key Outcomes of the WA Building and Construction Consultative 
Committee (BCC Committee) meeting 

 
 

Held on 3 November 2022 
 

• The second meeting of the BCC Committee commenced with an acknowledgement of country 
and the Chair welcoming members and thanking the Department of Training and Workforce 
Development for providing data on training commencements and an overview of the Western 
Australian construction industry.  

• The Chair introduced representatives from Australian Venture Consultants (AVC) who then 
explained the process for the planning workshop to be conducted at this meeting and how these 
outcomes will help determine the BCC Strategic Plan for the next two years. The workshop will 
identify priority areas for the BCC Committee to focus upon and where the most effective 
contributions are likely to be made.  

• The Chair thanked all members for participating in the one-on-one discussions in preceding 
weeks with AVC as these discussions identified the issues and provided the framework for the 
workshop. 

• A comprehensive overview of the particular construction industry landscape in which the BCC 
Committee operates in Western Australia and those other organisations also working in this 
space was provided. It was noted that a key factor is to determine those areas where the BCC 
Committee can best value add without duplicating work already underway by other organisations. 

• The BCC Committee discussed a number of key areas that are consistent with the Terms of 
Reference and resulting issues that arise in the commercial construction sector in Western 
Australia.    

• A final strategic plan will be presented in early 2023.  This final report will then be provided to the 
Minister for Industrial Relations to approve the strategic priorities and projects for the 
BCC Committee for the next two years.  

 

 


